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Sustainability Services 
222 Laporte Ave 
PO Box 580 
Fort Collins, CO 80522 
 

970-221-6600 
fcgov.com 
 

August 14, 2020 
 
2019 Group B Appeals Board 
c/o Mike Pfeiffer 
Senior Vice President of Technical Services 
International Code Council 
 
RE: Letter of support for the outcome of the 2019 Group B Code Cycle. 
 
Dear Mr. Pfeiffer:  
 
This letter is to serve as our support for the outcome of the Governmental Member Voting and 
result of the 2019 Group B Code Cycle. The City of Fort Collins Sustainability Services works 
closely with Community Development and Neighborhood Services and our Fort Collins Utilities to 
ensure that departmental policy, regulation and code align in ways to support progress on our 
climate action goals. We feel that Governmental Member participation in the code cycle is 
important in meeting the desires of our community and our local government. The role of our 
department as an ICC Governmental Member is a role we see as valuable and we plan to continue 
participation in. 
 
The City of Fort Collins has established a citywide, community-supported ambitious climate plan 
and energy policy and understands that building codes are a critical component in advancing 
community and stakeholder desires and a healthy climate future. We are committed to supporting, 
and playing a role in the success of this and future code processes, knowing that it will not only 
benefit our efforts but those of a great many other jurisdictions.  
 
We fully support the results of the Group B Code Cycle voting outcomes as they stand.  
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Lucinda Smith 
Director, Environmental Services Department 
Sustainability Services Area 
 
 
 


